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Christmas Program 
This Thursday, December 10, is our Christmas 
Program! The evening will be caroling, based around 
the theme of “Son of God, Love’s Pure Light”. Here are 
the pieces of information you need to know:

•Students should arrive by 6:45pm; Program at 7pm

•Students should sit with parents until dismissed to line 
up with their class (will be announced during program)

•Students should wear any combination of these colors: 
red, green, and white

See you Thursday! Merry Christmas! :)
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Caroling/Early Release 

On Friday, December 
18, we have our caroling 
field trip. Parents are 
invited to join us as we 
carol at assisted living 
homes around the 
community and return to 
SCS to enjoy cookies and 
hot chocolate.

We will have an early 
release on 12/18/15 at 
2:00pm. Please 
arrange to pick up 
your child by 2:15pm. 

Parent Club

All parents are invited to 
participate in the SCS 
Parent Club! This 
month’s meeting is THIS 
Friday, December 11 at 
8am. Please consider 
joining this group of 
parents who help to plan 
activities for our 
students.

THIS WEEK’S NEWS
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Canyonview Live Nativity
Each year, Canyonview Camp has a live nativity 
that community members can enjoy with their 
families. While this is not an SCS sponsored 
event, we do want families to be aware of this 
opportunity. When I was a child, my parents 
took me to a live nativity, and it brought the 
Christmas story alive for me. Please consider 
planning time as a family to go to this event. It 
will take place on Saturday, December 12. 
There are two “show times”: 2pm & 6pm.

Afternoon Pickup
Thank you so much for being so prompt for 
pickup after school! I have been asked to 
remind you to please pick your children up by 
3:15pm each school day. Teachers are only on 
duty until this time, and the office cannot 
accommodate several children until parents can 
pick up.

Our class is not the reason for this reminder, 
but I said I’d put it in our newsletter. Keep up 
the “good work”! :)
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Dates to Keep in Mind 

-December 9: Scholastic Book 
Orders Due!
-December 10: Christmas 
Program
-December 11: Parent Club @ 
8am
-December 12: Canyonview 
Live Nativity @ 2pm & 6pm
-December 18: Caroling Field 
Trip (Early Release @ 2pm)
-December 21-January 1: No 
School-Christmas Break 

Classroom Website 

scswilson.weebly.com

**This is a great way to stay 
up-to-date on what’s 
happening in the classroom!  
I have a blog about what we 
do in class, as well as 
informational pages and 
digital copies of many of the 
documents I send home with 
your child.** 

Spelling City 

http://www.spellingcity.com/SCSMissWilson/
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